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AMAZING RACE

During Week 5, the Peer Support Program gave Year 7 students the opportunity to
participate in an ‘Amazing Race’ activity during lunchtime.

This required many of the students to persist through a variety of challenges in order to receive
the winning prize. Each team successfully managed to derive the provided clues that were
designed to test their ability to problem-solve, communicate effectively, and work together in
order to efficiently complete the course. This allowed students to use a broad set of their skills
and enhance the positive relationship between their peers. However, the main focus of the day
was to create an exciting and judgement-free environment for all to enjoy as it was a great
success and a fun experience for both the Peer Support Leaders and Year 7 students.

Congratulations to Year 7 Wilberforce for coming in first place with their outstanding performance
and to all the PCs for their amazing efforts.

Emily Fitzgerald and Anna Nguyen
Year 7
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